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Writing in support of HB 2002, this bill is vital to protecting and expanding the human 

right to access reproductive health care. During this time of states and the Supreme 

Court taking away health care access, and attacking gender-affirming care; Oregon 

needs to be a champion for the people living in our state, and for those traveling to 

our state to seek care. RHEA was a huge step forward in codifying abortion access, 

and now HB 2002 has the opportunity to protect contraception, protect reproductive 

health care workers and facilities, as well as passing gender-affirming care into law.  

 

Please support this bill in committee so it can be voted on in the House and Senate, 

and be passed into law. 

 

I am a LA2 for Representative Jules Walters, however this testimony is my own as a 

citizen of Oregon and a resident of Multnomah County. This testimony does not 

reflect the views or opinions of Rep Walters or her office.  


